
Welcome to 4J! 

Mrs Griffiths Miss Jones 

Hello 4J! 
I am your new teacher for 2020-21 and I can’t wait to meet you all. It is my first time 

teaching in Year 4 and we will have the lovely Mrs Griffiths with us too! 
In a normal year, we would have had the chance to have some transition time where we all 

got to meet each other in our new classroom before September. Unfortunately that can’t 
happen this year, but I would like to tell you a little something about Mrs Griffiths and myself 

that you may not already know! 
Did you know that I used to be a competitive swimmer? I have taken part in many 

competitions when I was younger, including travelling to Germany and Northern Ireland! My 
little girl keeps me very busy at home and I’m sure I will tell you many stories about things 

she gets up to! 
Mrs Griffiths is an extremely good baker - but I bet you already knew that! However, did you 
know that she has taught in India and also helped to build an orphanage in Africa when she 

was 15 years old? 

In Year 4 we work very hard, but we have lots of fun too! We are looking forward to seeing 
you all in September! 

In 4J, we enter and leave school through door number 8 which is located on the Y4 playground. 
We can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of 

something you have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first 
day so we can share some memories. 

Have a lovely summer! 
Miss Jones and Mrs Griffiths 
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